
Victoria’s new Mental Health and Wellbeing Act 
includes information sharing principles to guide 
the collection, use and disclosure of health or 
personal information.

These principles support the individual and their connections to 
families, carers and supporters and better integrate service delivery.

Working together to achieve 
better experiences for all 

Scan the QR code
to find out more about the principles 
and how they apply to you or visit 
health.vic.gov.au/mental-health-and-wellbeing-act

There’s a new Mental 
Health & Wellbeing Act


